
September 8, 2010 
 
Hi all,  

I just wanted to let everyone know that Happy Feet headed to 
Ecuador this past Labor Day weekend.  I am taking a team from First 
Baptist Church Prosper Texas.  We will be working with the Quechua 
Indians high in the Andes Mountains all week.  This is one of my 
favorite places to serve - the mountains are beautiful and the Indians 
are always really happy about us being there.   

 
This people group is very much open to the Gospel and truly 

hungry to hear.  We will be traveling each day to a village somewhere 
around 10,000 to 14,000 feet above sea level.  The Quechua are a 
hardworking people and very much family oriented.  They live quite 
lives and have always been very humble about our visiting.  They are 
also shy people and it often takes a little while being there to get 
them to open up. I personally believe that this is because they have 
always been a repressed people and have lived and been treated like 
Third class citizens in their own land for over 2000 years.    

 
Please pray for safe traveling for the 23 team members; for good 

health while we are there; for boldness to share the Gospel and that 
Satan would not have His way in any respect.    

 
Love to all of you for your support of Happy Feet and I will look 

forward to getting back and sharing about all of the great things He 
is going to do this week.  

   

   

In His Service  

Bill Conlee 


